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The Company approached the Union to discuss their plans of starting 
full capacity from Lines 1C to 5B and also operating Lines 7 & 8 in a 
reduced capacity.   
 
The Company has laid out their ideas as to how they want to 
accomplish this.   
 
The Union has some ideas of our own and we will be exploring the 
best options that serve our membership and our communities. 
 
We will keep the membership informed.   
 
On Tuesday afternoon the Company informed the full Executive, 
EFAP Committee and the Grievance Committee of the Company’s 
new Drug & Alcohol Policy.  The Union wants the membership to 
understand this is a Company Policy and is not agreed to by this 
Union.  The Union will challenge this Company Policy in all avenues 
available. 
  
The next membership meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 27th, 
2010 at 7:00 p.m. at the CAW Local 2301 Union hall. We strongly 
encourage all members to attend. 
 
 
In Solidarity – CAW Local 2301 Executive.   
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